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Geneva, 29 October 2009
	Ref:
	Addendum 1 to 
TSB Circular 57
COM 13/TK

	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union

	Tel:
Fax:
E-mail:
	+41 22 730 5126
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg13@itu.int 
	Copy:
-
To ITU-T Sector Members;
-
To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of 
Study Group 13;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau


	Subject:
	Second meeting of the Focus Group on Future Networks (FG-FN)
Salt Lake City, USA, 16–20 November 2009


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
As stated in Circular 57 of 5 October 2009, please find herewith additional information related to the second meeting of Focus Group on Future Networks, to be held in Salt Lake City, USA, from 16 to 20 November 2009.

The name and contact details of the focal point for visa information and assistance is as follows:
Ms. Anne Jillson

US Department of State
2201 C Street, NW, EEB/CIP/MA
Washington DC 20520
Tel: + 1 202 647 2592
Fax: + 1202 647 7407 
E-mail:  jillsonad@state.gov
2
Please kindly note that participants should pay the registration fee of 30,000 Japanese Yen through the meeting organizer:

The ITU Association of Japan, Inc.
1-8-6, Kaji-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 101-0044 Japan
Contact: Atsuko Ishii
atsuko@ituaj.jp
Tel. +81 3 5207 5720
Fax +81 3 5207 5731

who should receive the fee via bank transfer to their account below (the relevant commission charges should also be paid by the participants):
Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation
Head Office
1-1-2, Yuraku-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0006
Account Number:  4299653
Account Holder: The ITU Association of Japan, Inc.
Swift Code: SMBC JP JT

Once the participant transfers the fee, he or she should inform Ms.Ishii by fax or e-mail (subject: the fee for FG-FN), and include the following information:
- your name
- affiliation

- the date bank transfer was completed

- the name of the bank you transferred from
In order to finalize the meeting facility arrangements, participants are urged to register via the ITU-T site as soon as possible. Note that registered participants as of 9 November 2009 will be obliged to pay the registration fee.  Kindly also note that your earlier registration would greatly facilitate meeting arrangements.
Alternatively, you can pay the registration fee of 300 USD in cash on site, however the first option is strongly recommended.
3
Participants are also reminded that a separate registration (285 USD) is needed should they wish to attend the 6th GENI Engineering Conference (GEC6) session on 16 November 2009 at University of Utah, Salt Lake City (http://groups.geni.net/geni/wiki#GENIMeetings).
Yours faithfully,

Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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